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PAUL NELSON FOUND ALIVE AND WELL

IN OLYMPIC NATIONAL PARK

Helicopter Search Team Locates Man Missing Since Last Friday

Nelson Found Along Schoeffel Creek, West of Elwha River

Aerial observers spotted Paul Nelson at approximately 12:45 this afternoon in Schoeffel Creek, about three and a half miles west of Lake Mills on the Elwha River.

Nelson was found in very hazardous terrain, below a 300 foot waterfall.  Rescue teams will likely use a helicopter hoist to raise him to safety.  More information about the rescue will be released as soon as it is available.

An off-trail campsite and footprints in upper Cat Creek and an “SOS” sign in the snow on a ridge between Cat Creek and Schoeffel Creek, both found late yesterday, were instrumental in helping focus the search effort today. 

About 30 Olympic National Park personnel were involved in the search today.  A six-person team from Bremerton-based Olympic Mountain Rescue also assisted in the search.

Nelson, a KPLU disc jockey, was reported missing on Friday September 15, when he failed to return home as planned.  
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